
Plainfield Planning Commission Meeting 

October 21st 2019 

Present:  Will Colgan, Bram Towbin, Baylen Slote, Jesse Cooper, Sarah Albert  
Agenda: Town Plan Revision 

Bram made the motion to approve the minutes of the previous meeting and Jesse 
seconded it. The motion was approved. 
Bram made some revisions to chapter 8 and is waiting for more data to finish. 
Sarah will speak with Clare next week about the maps. She thinks the maps that are on 
file with CVRPC will be the best for the least cost.  
She updated the goals in strategies to the current status.  
Bram mentioned that perhaps the plan should mention something about commercial 
drone deliveries to residencies. The reasoning would be to preserve the character of the 
town. His suggestion is that the town could control where the drone lands, not necessarily 
having the town control the airspace.  
Sarah asked about some of the class 4 roads and how they should be considered in the 
plan. 
Bram gave an update on the Thompson Road which is anticipated to be designated as a 
trail. It was supposedly “thrown up” but in this case it actually didn’t happen. 
The strategy in the plan is to recommend not “throwing up” (giving up the town right of 
way) the road but downgrading the right of way to a trail. This is what is expected to 
happen for the Thompson Road.  
Jesse will send the updated Housing section to Bram to incorporate into the master copy.  
Jesse also sent the updated Economic Section to Bram.  
Bram will post the new version to Claire for review and then the draft will got out for a 
hearing.  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:55, the next meeting is Monday, November 4th.  


